
Note: This notice is issued in compliance with all applicable procurement regulations to 
ensure transparency and fairness in the procurement process  
 

 

 
 

ERRATUM No. 1/2025 
 

 

    ERRATUM NOTICE 
 
Bid No. COM 63/2025 - CONSTRUCTION OF NKULULEKO ROAD FROM DAYS 
TAVERN TO MATSULU - WARD 28 
 
Date: 18 July 2025 
 
To All Interested Bidders, 
 
This notice serves as an official erratum to correct an error in the tender 
documentation for Bid No. COM 63/2025 for the construction of Nkululeko Road from 
Days Tavern to Matsulu, Ward 28. 
 
The tender was initially advertised on 19 June 2025 and erroneously listed two (2) 
closing dates: 21 July 2025 and 30 July 2025. This discrepancy was due to an 
oversight by the municipality. 
 
Revised Closing Date: 
 
We hereby confirm that the correct and final closing date for the submission of 
tenders is 30 July 2025. Bidders who have already submitted their tender documents 
will not be affected by this correction, and their submissions will remain valid for 
consideration. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any confusion or inconvenience this may have caused 
and appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
 
For any further inquiries or clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. E.C. 
Mgwenya, Senior Manager SCM, at (013) 759 2163, or via email at 
eddie.mgwenya@mbombela.gov.za. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important update. 
 
Order By: 
 
MANAGEMENT  
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